
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 

September 14, 1951 

Dear Faculty Member of T . C . U.:

To become acquainted with new members of the faculty 

To learn of new research projects and plans - - -

To know about salary checks . retirement plans 

To discuss methods of teaching - - -

To analyze proposal s for curriculum changes - --

To study the objectives of Texas Christian University 

Those are some of the purposes of General Faculty Meetings. 

You will not want to miss a one of them this year . Feel free to participate 

in them and to make suggestions to your Faculty Program Committee. 

The first General Faculty Meeting for 1951 - 1952 will be held in 

the L i ttle Theatre at 4 . 00 P . M . on Monday, September 17. 

Circle the date and time on your calendar now! 

Cordially yours• 

Chairman of the Faculty

Program Committee 


